
Kenneth & Shirley LeBlanc,  members, are the  elected Board of Directors for 
NAPPB.  
 
Joining  as  members at the beginning of the association in 2021, they brought 
experience and knowledge in operating an association to the forefront. 
Kenneth's knowledge of Native American History is renouned throughout the 
Native American community. Though he claims he has no native american in 
himself, he has been adopted into a native american family, taught the history 
and ways of that family. He has spoken at Texas Tech University,  and is a 
moderator and true historian. 
 
Shirley's grandmother was Comanche, and Shirley carries her heritage with grace. 
She is a Navy Veteran, and a licensed nurse. She worked in that capacity in 
Lubbock for many years before retiring. She has taught many women the art of 
regalia making, beading, cross stitching, dancing and more.  She  has  stepped  into

 the  role  of   Mother  to  many women. When she and Kenneth attend powwows, she 
dances Buckskin and Southern Cloth, and he is a Straight Dancer. 
 
Kenneth and Shirley were voted in as Board Members in 2022, and have 
remained in their positions up to this day.  


